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Memo Report
From: William S. Bennett, P.E.

To: Tim Biron; R.B. Allen Co., Inc.

Subject: Fire Alarm System Design Review; UNE Ludcke Auditorium

Bennett Engineering, Inc. performed an independent, detailed review of the fire alarm
system design drawings for renovations to UNE Ludcke Auditorium, 710 Stevens Avenue,
Portland, Maine. The drawing package reviewed consisted of drawings, cutsheets, battery
calculations, wiring diagrams and riser diagrams.

We find that the latest revision, dated June 7, 2013, of the fire alarm system design to be
code compliant and appropriate to adequately support the fire detection, alarm, and
notification requirements of the facility.

If you have any questions or would like additional details regarding our review of the fire
alarm system design, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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William S. Bennett, P.E.
BENNETT ENGINEERING, INC.
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7 Bennett Road, PO. Box 297, Freeport, Maine 04032 207-865-9475 207-865-1800 (fax)



